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January 3, 2013

Inna LaBelle, DO
705 Town Blvd
Apartment #603
Atlanta GA 30319

Re:  Consent Agreement Termination

Dear Doctor LaBelle:

At its meeting on December 14", the Board of Osteopathic Licensure reviewed the terms of your
Agreement, as scheduled,

Following their review, the Board voted unanimously to terminate the Consent Agreement and
subsequent Amendment. This will confirm that, effective December 31, 2012 your Consent
Agreement was terminated.

The Board encourages you to remain an active participant in the Maine Medical Professionals Health
Program or a similar program in any other state where you may practice.

On behalf of the Board, thank you for your diligent efforts to remain compliant. We congratulate you
on the work you have done and wish you the best.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me via phone or e-mail with any questions or if I can be of any
assistance to you in the future.

Sincerely,

i

/ Susan E. Strout
Executive Secretary

cc: Carrie L, Carney, Assistant Attorney General
Gary E. Palman, D.O., Case Reporter
Margaret Palmer, Ph.D., Senior Clinical Associate (MMPHP)
Cynthia Hurley, M.D.
Paul Earley, M.D.

Telephone: 207/287-2480 E-Mail: susan.e.strout@maine.gov
Facsimile: 207/287-3015 Web: www.maine.gov/osteo



